Great Salt Lake City  Jany 29th, 1855.

Mr. James M. Wright,
Sir,
Your note of Nov. 30th /54 came duly to hand, in which you request me to make sale of your Durham Bull &c.

[bookmark: _GoBack]I can only say, that 1 have never seen the animal, and have only seen Doctor Dunyon once, since when I learned that he could not bring him to the City owing to his continued lameness.  Doctor Dunyon is not located in the city, I have not therefore ready access to know in whose hands the Bull was left, hut shall forward your letter to him, with a request for him to reply to you concerning the matter.

I Remain
Most Respectfully

Brigham Young

